August 2017

GREAT FALLS HOUSING AUTHORITY

Summer Safari

Auqust 18th is

last day to attend.

The Boys and Girls Club is
offering throughout the
summer months a
Summer Safari to the
youth living in and around
Great Falls Housing
Authority. The hours will
be from 8:00 a.m. to 5:30
p.m. An Open Food Site
will also be offered at
Dronen Hall providing
breakfast served 8-9,
lunch served 12-1 and a
snack for no cost to
children ages 0-18. For
more information please
contact Amy at the Boys
and Girls Club—761-1330

» GFHA Board Meeting:
August 17, 2017
1500 Chowen Springs
Loop
12:00 p.m.

Housing Authority
Board Room

Police Emergency: 911

Police Dispatch:
727-7688

New Board Members
at Housing Authority

The Housing Authority is pleased to welcome Terri
Sullivan, Ashley Gates and Ryan Hart to our Housing
Authority Board of Commissioners. Terri is filling Kristy
Vandebergs term who resigned June 2017, Ashley is
filling Marquita Ogawas term who resigned May 2017
and Ryan is replacing outgoing commissioner Cal
Gilbert who retired from the Public Schools. At the
June and July 2017 City Commission meetings, the
City Commission appointed Terri, Ashley and Ryan as
commissioners. Welcome Everyone!!

Reminder to Tenants

Tenants are reminded that it is their
responsibility to keep their yards clear of
obstructions as Dr. Lawn will be mowing.

Also as part of the lease agreement
tenants must make sure to water their
grass or they will receive a lease
violation.

No indoor furniture can be left outside to
be used as yard furniture.

No swimming pools are allowed on
Housing Authority property.

QUIET HOURS

Please remember
to observe quiet
hours at all
housing authority
sites. This means
you must be quiet
and considerate of
your neighbors
between the hours
of 10:00 pm and
8:00 am.

POOL PASSES END
August 29th

Available for Mitchell
Pool and for the
Great Falls High
pool. The passes will
be free of charge for
Public Housing and
Section 8 children
ages 2-17. An adult
on the Housing
Lease must pick up
the passes and
passes are only good
for the number of
children in the
household.




